MERIDIAN TOWNSHIP Land Preservation Advisory Board

TO: Land Preservation Advisory Board Members

Julie Brixie
Roland Harmes
Frank Hatfield
Yu Man Lee
Jon Mayes
Margo Smith
Mark Stephens

FROM: James Kielbaso, Chair

DATE: October 28, 2016

RE: November 9th LPAB Site Tour

Due to the weather at the October meeting, it was the consensus of the members present to reschedule the site tour to the November 9th meeting of the LPAB. Members will meet at the Lake Lansing North Land Preserve at the Wild Ginger Trail entrance. Remember, the time of the meeting has also been changed to **5 pm**.

The next regular meeting of the LPAB is scheduled for Wednesday, December 14, at 6 pm at the Meridian Service Center.

Please notify Coordinator Greenway if you are unable to attend to be present.

cc: Environmental Commission

LuAnn Maisner
Jane Greenway
Kelsey Dillon
Mark Kieselbach
Derek Perry
Clerk's Office
HOM-TV
Website



